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VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/05/2021 12:08:23

Commenter Info:
Myron Rau
PO Box 89008
Sioux Falls SD, 57109-9008
Email: mlrau@sdautodealer.com  Phone: 6053362616

Comments :
I provide these comments on behalf of South Dakota Automobile Dealers Association
Members. We are very much in favor of your plan to increase allocation of funds for electric
vehicle charging stations to the maximum amount of 15%. EVs are gaining popularity for
local residents as well as tourists visiting SD. Having a robust charging network in place as the
EV numbers increase will certainly put the state in a category of welcoming this new
technology.
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